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September 30, 2005
Via Electronic and U.S. Mail

Elliot Mainzer
Acting Vice President Bulk Marketing
Bonneville Power Administration
c/o Public Affairs Office – DM-7
P.O. Box 14428
Portland, OR 97293-4428

RE:  Additional PPC Comment on BPA’s Renewable Rate Credit Proposal

Dear Mr. Mainzer:

PPC has one additional comment regarding the renewable rate credit
proposal that was not included in the comments submitted yesterday.  We ask
BPA to consider recalculating the proxy for avoided cost with a new market price
figure, if observed market prices are less than the 2007 forward flat-Block Mid C
market price used in the investor-owned utility settlement by a specific amount (to
be determined).  Thank you.

Sincerely,

Marilyn Showalter
Executive Director


